
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Dougie for being a wonderful friend to others. Bobbie for great work on 

vowels. 
P3/4- Bobby-John for great focus and retention of his key words. Simeon for 

super animal sentences during ABL. Lily for super work with time.  
P5/6- Faith for excellent work on equal fractions. Kallah for a super attitude to her 

work. Emily Mc for great work on phonics.  
P7- Lana for creating a lovely Victorian portrait in art.  
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What’s on next week. 
Monday 3rd March -  
Music Festival Begins 
Piano 
Ulster Scots Club – P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 4th March – 
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Festival Practice P4-7 (Poems 
only) 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 5th March–  
Piano  
League Shield Final -Football 
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Thursday 6th March–  
Computer Club P3/4 
Hockey Club P5-7 
Flute 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 7th March–  
Music Festival Ends 
 

Tractor Run 
Thank you to everyone involved in Saturday’s tractor run. Those who took part in the 
run, the PTA volunteers, all the sponsors and everyone who came along. It was great 

fun and we managed to raise over £2500 for our PTA funds. A special thank you to 
Maine Group for clearing the yard and allowing us to park tractors. Without their 

support we would not be able to run the event.  

Shared Ed 
We are delighted to be part of 

the PeacePlus shared 
education programme with 
our friends in St Columba’s. 

KS2 have already had their first 
‘meet up’ and are looking 
forward to starting their 

project. P1-4 will have their 
first fun day on Wednesday. 
Please make sure you have 

signed the Shared Ed 
permission slip under Forms.  

Music Festival  
Starts next Monday. Everyone should 
have received their class time. Please 

check venue as classes are in two 
different locations this year.  

No singers @ Festival Club this week. 
Just poem practice with Mrs Murphy.  

Parent Teacher Meetings 
The booking forms are live and can be found under the forms section of the School App.  

 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th 
March 

It is World Book Day on Thursday, and 
we are running an exciting 

competition. Who can read their 
favourite book in the most unusual or 

interesting spot? Send either a 
printed picture or upload on SeeSaw 
before Friday morning. With several 

children out at the festival we will not 
be dressing up on Thursday. However, 
we will have a ‘dress up’ day later in 

the term.  

Unwanted Barbies??  
If anyone has unused or unwanted 
Barbies, Primary 1/2 would love to 

give them a new home and take them 
on lots of wonderful adventures.  


